
 
 

January 2024 
  

 

Dear Parents:  

  

We are excited that you are considering POP Kids School for the 2024-2025 school year. We are having 

a great school year and cannot wait to have your child join us next year.   

  

We would love to show you, first-hand, our fun, caring environment while we work toward being 

Kindergarten ready. We give tours in January during school so you can see us “in action.”  If you would 

like to schedule a time to see the school, please call (683-1600) or e-mail us at 

popkids@popkidsschool.com. Our website is a great tool to learn more about our school, what we offer, 

and schedules. Please check out the “Registration” and “About” tabs to learn more.   

  

We strive to keep tuition low while still providing the best educational environment. Included in our 

program are enrichment classes such as Music and Chapel Time, programs such as Get Set for 

School/Handwriting Without Tears, ratios low enough to provide individual attention, drop-off services, 

a hands-on Administrator along with a very qualified teaching staff. Our parent handbook is also 

available on the website under the “Forms and Guidelines” tab.  

  

As you are deciding what is best for your child and family, we ask you to please consider an afternoon 

class. Many children who are napping now will not be in nine months when school begins in September. 

Most families with PM classes end up really enjoying the extra time in the morning. PM classes are also 

great preparation for those who will have PM kindergarten.  

 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s placement, the curriculum, or any other concerns, 

please feel free to call us or set-up a tour. Again, thank you for considering POP Kids School.   

  

Sincerely,  

Rebecca Behbehani, Administrator 

  

    
  
  


